
January 5, 2022

Pottstown Borough Council
100 East High St.
Pottstown, PA 19464-9525

To Whom It Concerns,

I believe that my term on the Planning Commission will be expiring soon.  I would like to
offer my interest in continuing to serve on the Planning Commission.

I have served on the Commission early 2012 and have become familiar with the process 
and responsibilities of the Commission and currently serve as Chair.

I would like to continue to serve and help balance new and re-development in Pottstown 
with the interests of our residents and public infrastructure.

I am happy to provide more information if necessary.

Sincerely,

Jim Derr

Pottstown, PA 19464-4445
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